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April fools

I’m 8 days late with the newsletter. Not too bad considering I would never release on April
1st in order to maintain the reliability and trustworthiness of this news source.

April seems like it will be a rather quiet month, with many regular CuteLab inhabitants away 
for international travel. What might not be so quiet, however, is a particular matinée 
performance on Saturday the 12th featuring French harsh noise musician Romain Perrot. 
Likewise, CuteLab is hosting WISE: Women Innovating Sound Experience the very next 
evening on the 13th. WISE is a bi-monthly series of sound experiments by women & 
non-binary sound and media artists, curated by Jenn Grossman.

Hope to see you at the shows!

--- M.A.

Music - 04/12

Music - 04/18

Austin Larki
Romain Perrot
Regan Bowering

Corset Lore 
    (Tamara Yadao)
Ipek Eginli
Loverboy & Grace 
    (Sara Wentworth / Jenn Pyron)
Erin Wajufos / Voyde

Music - 04/13
$15 - NOTAFLOF
Doors at 7:30pm
Music at 8:00pm

$15 - NOTAFLOF
Doors at 4:00pm
Music at 4:30pm

*April fools?

ModuleQuest

Linux Lament

Sabrina’s Selections

Like any good corporate entity, we know just how important it is to have complete control 
over the media (why else would I be writing a newsletter!) That’s why we’re proud to 
announce our opening of CuteLab Studios!* 

CuteLab Studios will primarily produce monster and paranormal docudramas inspired by the 
lives and legends of Gowanus locals.

As part of my yearly spring cleaning, I’m sad to say that I must part ways with Gentoo Linux, 
which I’ve been running on my ThinkPad for close to three years now. 

There comes a time for many of us to cut toxic people out of our lives. I too must cut ties with 
this toxic operating system that makes me wait hours upon hours for packages to compile, 
and forces me to bang my head against the wall out of frustration because I don’t know 
which kernel driver I have to install simply to move my trackpad.

I still love you Gentoo, but I’m a Nix boy now... Open to receiving feedback on this decision.


